
Ronald Reagan Presidential Library 

Digital Library Collections 

 
 

This is a PDF of a folder from our textual collections. 

 
 

Collection: Turner, Carlton E.: Files 

Folder Title: [Chron File 1981, P] 

Box: 1 

 
 

To see more digitized collections visit: 

https://reaganlibrary.gov/archives/digital-library 

 

To see all Ronald Reagan Presidential Library inventories visit: 

https://reaganlibrary.gov/document-collection 

 

Contact a reference archivist at: reagan.library@nara.gov  

 

Citation Guidelines: https://reaganlibrary.gov/citing  

 

National Archives Catalogue: https://catalog.archives.gov/  
 

https://reaganlibrary.gov/archives/digital-library
https://reaganlibrary.gov/archives/digital-library
https://reaganlibrary.gov/document-collection
https://reaganlibrary.gov/document-collection
mailto:reagan.library@nara.gov
https://reaganlibrary.gov/citing
https://catalog.archives.gov/


THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 25, 1981 

Dear Mr. Paulus: 

Enclosed is a copy of the letter sent 
to President Reagan on behalf of Lt. 
R. W. Thornton. 

If we can be of further assistance, 
please contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy 

., ' 
' .a: .· 

Mr. H. Dean Paulus 
Drug Enforcement Administration 
Department of Justice 
Miami Regional Office 
8400 N.W. 53rd Street 
Miami, Florida 33166 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 6, 1981 

Dear Porter: 

Thank you for your letter of July 17. 
It reached me via the Research Insti­
tute only a day or two ago. I really 
appreciated the congratulations. 

It's nice to hear from home folks and 
I look forward to getting back down to 
Mississippi and visiting with everyone. 

Whenever your travels bring you to the 
Washington area, do stop by for a visit. 
My office is Room 424 Old Executive Of­
fice Building; Phone c. 202 456-6666. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner 
Senior Policy Adviser 

Porter W. Peteet, Esquire 
Peteet & Roberson 
P. o. Box 263 
Greenwood, Mississippi 38930 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 31, 1981 

Dear Bern, Mary and Family: 

How can I ever thank you for pro­
viding me with such gorgeous paintings. The 
office looks -much better and all the paint­
ings have received favorable comments from 
people in the building. 

Bill Stokes and I will get together 
in the _near future and try to iron out any 
problems that may occur with the contract. 

Mary, tell the kids hello for me 
and I hope they had a very delightful -tour 
of the White House and the Washington area. 

. .~ Unfor~nately, I 
Gelle's address I have 
to her with this o e. · rJ~ ........ -

Come see us. 

Sincerely, 

get Joan 
a letter 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Advisor 

Mr. and Mrs. Bern Phyfer 
P.O. Box 329 
New Albany, MS. 38652 

I 

\ 



/ 
I 

TH E WHITE HOUS°E 

WASHI N GTO N 

July 31, 1981 

Dear Bern, Mary and Family: 

How can I ever thank you for pro­
viding me with such gorgeous paintings. The 
office looks much better and all the paint­
ings have received favorable comments from 
people in the building. 

Bill Stokes and I will get together 
in the near future and try to iron out any 
problems that may occur with the contract. 

Mary, tell the kids hello for me 
and I hope they had a very delightful tour 
of the White House and the Washington area. 

Unfortunately, I did not get Joan 
Gelle's address so I have enclosed a letter 
to her with this one. 

Come see us. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, · Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Advisor 

Mr. and Mrs. Bern Phyfer 
P.O. Box 329 
New Albany, MS. 38652 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 31, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Phyfer: 

It was a pleasure meeting you 
on the 27th. I know you are proud of 
your son, daughter~in-law and grand­
children. This was my first opportun­
ity to meet Bern and the kids. They 
are a delightful family. 

Please remem.ber when you are 
in the D.C. area, you have a standing 
invitation to visit with us. 

Hopefully, your tour of the 
White Hou.se was a memorc;tble one and 
you will come back to see us. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Advisor 

Mrs. Corrie Etta Phyfer 
204 East Bankhead 
New Albany, MS. 38652 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHI N GTON 

July 31, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Phyfer: 

It was a pleasure meeting you 
on the 27th. I know you are proud of 
your son, daughter~in-law anq grand­
children. This was my first opportun­
ity to meet Bern and the kids. They 
are a delightful family. 

Please reme~ber when you are 
in the D.C. area, you have a standing 
invitation to visit with us. 

Hopefully, your tour of the 
White Hou.se was a memorable one and 
you will come back to see us. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Advisor 

Mrs. Corrie Etta Phyfer 
204 East Bankhead 
New Albany, MS. 38652 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 25, 1981 

Dear David and Family: 

Thanks for coming by for a visit. You 
were the first persons to visit me in 
the new office. I shall always remember 
the . Jellybeans -- they went very fast: 
delicious! 

Regards to the family. Keep up the pre­
vention work. Come see us. 

Dr. David Powell 

Sincerely, 

Carlton E. Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser 
for Drug Policy 

Eastern Area Alcohol Education 
and Training Programs, Inc. 

P.O. Box 512 
Bloomfield, Connecticut 06002 
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